
Since the start of term, 6SL have been working extremely hard and have been very busy. In Science 

lessons, we have been learning about Earth Our Home. The children drew some amazing pictures of 

the Solar System and the different moon phases in their Science books. They also learnt about why 

we have the different seasons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Project, we have been focusing on Geography, with learning all about South America. The children 

learnt about some cities in South America and then researched a South American city of their choice. 

Also, we have been learning all about the lines of latitude and longitude as well as the Tropics of 

Cancer and Capricorn. 



 

 

 

The children have been working really hard on their Reading in 

particularly. This has been evident as we have won the ‘Word 

Count Champions’ trophy three weeks in a row! Keep up the fantastic reading 6SL! 😊 

 

 

 

  


